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Your ref:  

 

 

 

Miacall Limited 

11 Lancelot Road  

Wythenshawe 

Manchester  

M22 5JN 

Economy, Skills & Neighbourhoods 
Public Protection Services (Licensing) 
Sir Robert Peacock House, Vulcan Street, 
Oldham, OL1 4LA 

Tel: 0161 770 3472 
Email: david.smith@oldham.gov.uk 
 

 

Dear Ms Debbie Richardson & Mr Callum Richardson, 

 

RE: SECTION 53A LICENSING ACT 2003 - SUMMARY REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE - 

        PL298 – ROYAL OAK, 496 OLDHAM ROAD, FAILSWORTH, OLDHAM   

 

I refer to the above application for a Summary Review and the ‘Interim Steps’ hearing held on 

Wednesday 14th November 2018, at which you, Ms Debbie Richardson and your partner Mr 

Gerard Hodgin were in attendance. 

 

I write to confirm the verbal decision given to those present at the hearing.  

 

Members, having considered the information before them, including representations from the 

Police and Mr Hodgin representing you as the Premises Licence Holder and having regard to 

the licensing objectives, in particular the prevention of crime and disorder, took the decision to 

suspend the premises licence for The Royal Oak, for a period of 3 months.  This suspension 

has immediate effect.    

 

The Panel considered it necessary to take Interim Steps as there had been three very serious 

criminal incidents at or in the immediate vicinity of the premises in the last month. 

  

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me on the number 

above. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
David Smith 

Principal Licensing Officer 

 

 

 


